
STAND FIRM
                       A month has passed since the start of
the new year. I felt that time flies so fast. God taught
us to count the days so that we can spend time
worthwhile. This year is another year that Caleb and I
will serve in Hat Yai, Southern Thailand. Please keep us
in your prayer.

THANK GOD

Please Pray for ...
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CSL meeting 

Thank God for the combined CSL
meeting between Songkhla and
Hat Yai zone. Students got to
know each other, we worship
God together and encourage
each other in our faith.

During the Korea project on the January 6th-14th, the
Korea team sent 3 teams to help us in the harvest field in
the South and each team has 9-10 people. For the team
that I joined, we once again participated in activities
with the Faculty of Liberal Arts, Rajamangala University
of Technology Srivijaya. We grabbed every opportunity to
share Christ to the students who joined the activities
with us. We have the opportunity to share the gospel to
90 students and 10 accepted Christ. Praise God! Please
continue to pray for us that we will be able to follow up
with them.

Thank God for Nan and Keng who are both
faithful to study the bible with me. Nan has
just finished studying basic Christian
foundation book. As for Keng, I can see
that he is slowly growing in his faith.

THEREFORE, MY DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS,
STAND FIRM. LET NOTHING MOVE YOU. ALWAYS GIVE
YOURSELVES FULLY TO THE WORK OF THE LORD,
BECAUSE YOU KNOW THAT YOUR LABOR IN THE
LORD IS NOT IN VAIN. 1 CORINTHIANS 15:58
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THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING PRAYERS AS WE PROCLAIM THE GOSPEL TO THE NEW GENERATION 
SO THAT THEY MAY BECOME A DISCIPLER TO DISCIPLE THE NEXT GENERATION

Nan and Keng that they will grow
with God, read the Bible regularly
and have the opportunity to share
the gospel.
Valentine's evangelistic event at
Songkhla Rajabhat University on the
February 9th. May God bring us to
meet those who seek God.
Life Objective Seminar(LOS) on the
February 11th. It is a training for
students who are graduating to learn
how to seek God's will and how to be
a Salt and Light where we are.
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